
Dear [Congregant's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As we continue to grow together as a community, I want to 

take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude for your participation and generosity. 

Our congregation thrives because of the contributions from individuals like you, who give so 

selflessly of their time, talents, and treasures. Your support plays a vital role in the programs and 

outreach that make a difference in our community. 

As we enter this season of [specific occasion or event], I invite you to reflect on the ways you 

can contribute. Whether through financial giving, volunteer work, or simply sharing your talents, 

every act of generosity counts. 

Thank you for being a valued member of our congregation. Your continued support and 

generosity are greatly appreciated. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Position in the Congregation] 

[Contact Information] 


